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From: krisalmasan@gmail.com
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Opposed to HB-3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 11:24:22 PM


I am writing an email to ask that you please not pass this bill that has been presented to our great state of Oregon.
We live in the best country in all the world, and one of the many reasons of it being the best country is our freedom
of choice. Please, do not take away our freedom to make decisions about our children. I believe vaccines should be a
choice that the parents make, not the state. Thank you so much for your time.
Thank You & God Bless
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